
 

451 Lincoln Avenue • Orange, NJ 07050 • Phone: 973-677-4040 • Fax: 973-677-2518 • www.orange.k12.nj.us 

 

 Orange Township Public Schools 
Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D. 

Office of the Superintendent 
 

 
    

February 14, 2024 

 

Good Day Orange School District Staff and Families, 
 

I hope this communication finds you well.  Additionally, I am hopeful each of you are in great health and spirit.  The Orange 

Township Public Schools recently discovered a security incident that required us to temporarily take some of our computer 

systems offline. In response, we secured our computer systems and commenced an investigation. The investigation is 
ongoing, and we are working to restore operations as quickly and as safely as possible. In the interim, the following services 

are temporarily unavailable: 

 Windows/Staff Email Accounts 

 Frontline Services   

 Print Services 

We are working to bring systems back online as quickly and as safely as possible.  The investigation is ongoing; to ensure 

the integrity of that investigation, we are unable to provide additional details at this time.  

Currently, we are unable to provide a timetable for the completion of those efforts. 

We appreciate your continued patience, and we will provide additional updates as appropriate. 

 

Educationally yours, 

 
Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  
 

Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D.  

Superintendent of Schools  

 


